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April 21, 2020 

 

 

COM-2020-032 

 

 

Letter of Clarification 
 

 

To: All providers of pharmaceutical services,          

 

 

On behalf of PharmPix Clinical Department, we would like to clarify that the drug recall notification for 

Clopidogrel Tablets, USP 75 mg 30 count (NDC: 54458-0888-16, Lot #117099A) sent on  April 17, 

2020 correspond to the FDA announcement  for Jan 10, 2018. 

 

 Please accept our apologies if his cause you an inconvenience. 

 

On PharmPix we are committed with the health and wellness of our members. It is our priority to offer 

high quality services and support practices for health promotion and diseases prevention. If you have any 

questions or wish to have more information regarding this document, you can call us to 787-522-5252, 

extension 137. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

PharmPix Clinical Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


